
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY! 

Friday 13
th

 December 2019 

                          

Please help us to raise funds in aid of 

Save the Children 

by donating £1 and wearing your 

Christmas jumper instead of your school 

jumper on  

Friday 13
th

 December. 

Normal school trousers or skirt must be 

also worn. 

 

If you do not want to wear a Christmas 

jumper then, you must wear normal 

school uniform.   
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